'NRC

KNR Constructions Limited.

Date: 01st July 2021

To,

Mr. Shivraj Chavan,
Assistant Manager,
Online Surveillance,
BSE Limited,

P ] Towers, Dalal Street,
Fort, Mumbai - 400001.

Dear Sir,

Sub: Clarification on increase in volume of securities of the Company in the Exchanges.
Ref: Your email dated 01st July 2021

We are in receipt of your mail referred above on 1st July 2021 at 12.20 PM seeking
clarification/information which in our opinion may have bearing on the price/volume
behaviour in the Scrip.

In this regard, kindly note that the Company has provided all the information/events that
have a bearing on the performance of the Company including all price sensitive information
on time as required under the provisions of Regulation 30 of SEBI (LODR) Regulations, 2015
and continues to adhere to and comply with the same.

Further, we herewith clarify that we are not in possession of any other price sensitive
information or any pending announcements other than those already provided to you/ made
public.

We further submit to you that the Company does not have any control over the price
movement or volume of the Scrip in the Exchanges.

This is for your information and records of the Exchange, please.

Thanking you,
Yours truly -
For KN oﬁstrgo ions Limited
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